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Summer Office 
Hours 

Monday - Friday 

9am - 4pm 

 Annual Member 

Meeting 

Our annual member 

meeting will be held 

on Saturday, July 

15th at the Chebeague 

Island Hall.  

Mailing to members 

will be completed by 

July 2nd. 

If you would like to 

become a member, 

please provide your 

name, address and the 

$40 per person mem-

bership fee to our of-

fice. If you would like 

to confirm your mem-

bership status, please 

call our office or stop 

by. We’re happy to 

help and answer ques-

tions! 

June Birthdays 

Jack Uminski - 6/4 

Peter Blake - 6/12 

John Wilkinson - 

6/12 

Happy Birthday! 

Summer is Here! 

Summer Schedule 

in Effect May 19! 

The good weather seems to have finally arrived and so 

have many of our seasonal residents. Welcome back! 

This summer, CTC is excited to have our new ticket 

system up and running for the busy season! Tickets 

must be purchased in advance, either at our online 

store (www.ctcferry.org) or by calling our office. Our 

crew and office staff are happy to help answer any 

questions about purchasing tickets and would love to 

help people make it as easy as possible. Our summer 

boarding is in effect, so please have your ticket out and 

ready at the top of the ramp and wait for the crew to 

welcome you to board! 

Summer on Chebeague means Passengers AND 

Freight. When you have a large amount of freight or 

luggage, please either use Casco Bay Lines’ very con-

venient freight service (www.cascobaylines.com) or 

deliver your freight and passengers directly to the 

Cousins Island wharf in your own vehicle before park-

ing at the Route 1 lot and catching the bus. Our busses 

have extremely limited room for bicycles and freight, 

so the best way to make sure your stuff (and you!) will 

get to Chebeague is to drop it off on Cousins Island 

before parking at the Route 1 lot. Remember, DOT 

and USCG requirements restrict hazardous materials 

we can carry. Absolutely no gasoline or propane 

can be carried on either the bus or ferry. Batteries 

are strictly prohibited on the bus, meaning we can’t 

carry things like e-bikes or battery powered lawnmow-

ers. For questions on other prohibited cargo, please 

call our office. 

We welcome pets on our busses and ferries. Please 

remember they are required to have tickets, too! Also, 

please make sure dogs remain under control, on a 

leash and not on the seats on either the buses or the 

ferries. We’ve had some close calls with excited dogs 

nearly knocking over small children… not something 

anyone wants to happen! 

Our bus drivers and captains are expected to leave on 

schedule. Please plan accordingly to arrive with plenty 

of time for unloading and parking. Use caution when 

driving to the Stone Wharf, our parking lots and to the 

pier on Cousins Island. These are all very congested 

places with lots of pedestrians, children, and traffic.  

Once on the pier, please stand back from the ramp to 

allow disembarking passengers room to get by. The 

boat crew will load freight and call people with bicy-

cles down first.  

We are excited to see everyone! We wish everyone a 

safe and happy summer! 
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